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Huckleberry Creek Fish Fry Canceled 

Russellville, Arkansas— May 21, 2019 — Due to imminent severe weather, today’s 

Huckleberry Creek Reservoir Fish Fry and Board meeting is canceled.  This decision was made 

by the Board of Directors in the interest of safety.   

We apologize for the inconvenience.   

 

For more information, please contact: 

(479) 968-2105 

Follow us on Facebook or visit us online at: 

www.citycorporation.com 
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